
From: Burch, Bob & Sue  

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 8:30 AM 
To: Planning 

Subject: 37 Johnson St development 

 

Attn Celeste Terry and Dawn McAlpine 

 

Years ago, we spent thousands and thousands of dollars designing an official 20 year growth 

plan for our city, but developers have learned over the years that if they come to council asking 

for outrageous 50% variances, they will be allowed what they really want which is a 25% 

variance.  
 

Years of hard work went into the official plan and we realize some things have changed since it 

was drafted.  
 

All we ask is that council stick to the plan, keep our city beautiful, and maybe grant reasonable 5 

or 10% variances where feasible. 
 

Thank you 
 

Bob Burch 

 
  



From: wanda morden  

Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2017 4:21 PM 
To: Bonnie Ainsworth 

Cc: wanda morden 
Subject: 37 Johnson Street 

 
A Letter of Opposition to the New Building (11 storey apartment) at 37 Johnson Street, Barrie, Ontario 

 
I, WANDA MORDEN, am in opposition of the addition of the new building at 37 Johnson Street, Barrie, 
Ontario. I DO NOT WISH to see anymore high-rises in the area with overcrowding around single family 
dwelling houses.  They do not add to the beauty of the old part of Barrie. I also DO NOT think that taking 
away wooded areas is a good idea for the environment, knowing that trees add to the benefit of 
breathing living things. If you want more condos, build them down at the waterfront. 
 
This opposition letter comes from: 
 
Wanda Marie Morden 
 
and  
 
Florence Moll 
 
We will be attending the meeting on April 24th, 2017 at 7pm 
 
 


















